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STAFF REPORT 
ACTION REQUIRED 

Proposed 30 km/h Speed Limit Policy

Date: January 21, 2016 

To: Budget Committee 

From: Deputy City Manager & Chief Financial Officer 

Wards: All 

Reference 

Number: 
P:\2016\Internal Services\Cfo\Bc16001Fp 

SUMMARY 

At the Toronto Police Services Board meeting on December 17, 2015, a report from the 

Chief of Police was considered responding to Council's request that the Police create a 

strategy to increase police presence and improve enforcement of speed limits on 

neighbour local streets.   

This item is being brought forward to Budget Committee in consideration of the 

following new and enhanced item that is currently not included in the 2016 preliminary 

operating budget: 

 Implementation of the change to a 30 km/h speed limit within the Toronto and

East York District. Four temporary positions funded from the Transportation

Capital Budget. One-time cost to be reversed in 2017.

RECOMMENDATIONS 

The Deputy City Manager & Chief Financial Officer recommends that: 

1. Budget Committee receive this report for information.

EX12.2ah
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Financial Impact 
 
There are no financial implications as a result of this report. 

 
 
SIGNATURE 
 

 

 

_________________________ 

Roberto Rossini 

Deputy City Manager & Chief Financial Officer  

 

 
ATTACHMENTS 
 

Appendix 1 – Toronto Police Services Board Minutes 


